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D. E. WOLGAST, SUPERINTENDENT

MARYSVILLE, KANSAS

April 9, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen

University of Kansas

Lawrence, Kansas
Dear Dr. Allen:

I wish to thank you for your letter of
March 28, stating that you would deliver our
Commencement address on Wednesday evening,
May 22, We were very much pleased to receive
your acceptance and are looking forward to a
very pleasant and profitable Commencement
program,

I will send you a program sometime dur-
ing the week'pfeceding our Commencement and
would appreciate your advising me as to the
sub ject of your address as soon as it has
been selected.

Very sincerely yours,
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